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To the attention of: Prof. Minghua ZHOU 

College of Environmental Science and Engineering 

Nankai University, Tianjin 300350, China 

E-mail: zhoumh@nankai.edu.cn 

Dear Prof. Minghua ZHOU,  

I, the undersigned Dr. IGNACIO SIRÉS SADORNIL, tenured Associate Professor of the 

Department of Materials Science and Physical Chemistry and Head of the ‘Laboratorio de 

Electroquímica de los Materiales y del Medio Ambiente’ (Laboratory of Electrochemistry of 

Materials and the Environment, LEMMA) at the Faculty of Chemistry of the Universitat de 

Barcelona (University of Barcelona, Spain), 

STATE THAT: 

On behalf of the Faculty of Chemistry, it is our great pleasure and enthusiasm to invite you for a 

scientific stay in our University for a period from March 2 to March 13, 2025 for academic 

exchange. Your visit in our laboratory includes the following actvities: 

 Technical visit related to our joint international project funded by MOST (China); 

 Professional exchange in environmental chemistry research; 

 Co-supervision of Ph.D student Ms. Huizhong WUand cooperate on paper writing; 

 Particpate as a member of the Thesis Jury of Mr. Lele ZHAO, PhD student under my 

supervision, whose defense is planned in March 2025; 

 Attend MatSUS conference and give an invited presentation.  

Therefore, this visit will benefit both sides promoting research and consolidating links and long-

term recognition, and also may help to favor the postgraduate research and exchange between the 

two universities. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Universitat de Barcelona, and feel free to use this letter 

to fulfill your visa application procedures. I am certain that we will achieve a fruitful outcome from 

your stay. Please, do not hesitateto contact me should you require any additional assistance. 

And, to certify these comments, I sign this letter in Barcelona (Spain). 

Yours faithfully, 

 Ignacio Sirés Sadornil 

 Associate Professor 
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